
East Taunton Elementary School
Mr. Morano’s Class, Room 224

Dear Parents,

	Hello, my name is Darin Morano, and I will be your child’s third grade teacher.   I am very excited to begin, and we have a terrific group of boys and girls in our class!    Please feel free to contact me at school any time.  If I am unavailable, due to teaching duties, please leave a message and I will call you back as soon as possible.  I usually arrive at school around 7:30am and depart around 4:00pm.  The best way to contact me is through e-mail or through Remind (see webpage www.mrmorano224.weebly.com).  My e-mail address is dmorano@tauntonschools.org.  

[bookmark: _GoBack]This fall, we also have a student/teacher from BSU.  Her name is Miss O’Connor.  

Please note:
· Expect homework each night, except weekends.
· Please read and initial your child’s Agenda Book each night. 
· Sign up for Remind messages.
· Check the class webpage www.mrmorano224.weebly.com often for copies of homework and videos to help you help your child.
	
	At times I would like the help of parent volunteers.  Each Tuesday is notice folder day, and I could use help at the end of the day placing important papers in the folder while I teach.  Other volunteer work is for parties and large class projects.  Please note, each volunteer is required to have a CORI check.  If you are interested, please go to the office to apply for the CORI.  You will need a photo ID.   Once that is complete, please contact me.  Thank you.
	
	I am looking forward to working with you and your child!
				
Sincerely,

Mr. Morano



